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Raszka Shelley

From: Dallion McGregor <dallion82@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 4:23 PM
To: Rancier Racquel
Subject: Strongly Opposed to SB 633

Dear Racquel Rancier, 
 
I am a farmer in Josephine Country, Oregon, and I strongly oppose SB633. 
 
State legislators should not squash grassroots efforts to ban GMO's at the county level. Laws passed to Ban 
GMO's are to PROTECT FARMERS from cross-pollination with patented strains of plants. I should have the 
right to organize with like-minded farmers and concerned consumers, and if the local political will is sufficient, 
ban biotech in order to protect our produce. I'm asking that state legislators do not deny us this ability. Each 
county has different needs -- let them decide! 
 
There is a growing understanding about the ill-effects and nefarious tactics of GMO and Biotech companies, 
and popular sentiment is turning against them, and back towards traditional farming. Do not be caught on the 
wrong side of this issue! 
 
My testimony is for the public hearing. 
 
Thanks you, 
Dallion McGregor 
Cave Junction, OR 
541-415-1157 
 
 
 


